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Office of the President 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON LONG RANGE PLANNING: 
 

DISCUSSION ITEM 
 

For Meeting of March 18, 2015  
 
UPDATE ON THE SELECT ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON THE COST STRUCTURE 
OF THE UNIVERSITY 
 
At the January 2015 meeting, the Board voted to establish a Select Advisory Committee on the 
Cost Structure of the University, charged with developing and evaluating proposals to reduce 
the University’s cost structure while improving access, quality, and outcomes. The Select 
Advisory Committee has held two meetings, in late January and late February. These meetings 
included experts from both within and outside the University and produced wide-ranging 
discussion. President Napolitano and Governor Brown will provide an update on the Select 
Advisory Committee’s work. 
 
 
 


	DISCUSSION ITEM
	For Meeting of March 18, 2015
	UPDATE ON THE SELECT ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON THE COST STRUCTURE OF THE UNIVERSITY

